
Lisnagelvin Leader 

 
P1 letter for September 2024 

 
Letters confirming a place in Primary 
1 for September 2024 will be issued 
on Wednesday 24th April, for receipt 
on Thursday 25th April. 
 
Parents are advised to log onto the online portal 
to confirm their child’s place. This is in addition 
to the written confirmation which the school 
will also require. 

 
Latecomers 

There is an increasing number of 
children arriving late to school. It is 
important for all children to be in 
their classroom for the start of the 

first session at 8.55am and not 9.00am 
 
We believe that children need to learn the       
importance of punctuality. Latecomers may miss 
important directions that may affect their    
learning and the learning of others.  Latecomers  
also disrupt the class.  
 
 

Head Lice 
 

Incidents of head lice in school can be 
a recurring problem, therefore we all 
need to be vigilant and keep on top of 
the problem. 
 
It is important that you please follow the steps 
below if there is a case of head lice in your child’s 
class. 

• Look at your child’s hair when they return 
from school. 

• Treat, if necessary, straight away 
• Treat the whole family to prevent             

re-infection—this is vital. 
• Treatment is available for free using the   

Minor Ailments scheme at any pharmacy. 

 
PTA Summer Fair - Stalls 

 
The PTA Summer Fair takes  
place on Thursday 13th June. 
We are looking for some craft 
stall holders to run stalls selling their wonderful 
creations.  As this is a PTA event, we would ask 
for a £20 donation per stall.  If you would like 
to book a stall, or know of anyone who would 
like a stall, please  contact the school office. Plac-
es are limited and will be offered on a first come 
first served basis. 

 
More details will follow in the May newsletter   
regarding the Summer Fair. 

 
 

SEAG Registration Process 
 

Registration of pupils for the 2024 as-
sessment will open at 8am on Monday 

20th May and close on Friday 20th September at 
11.59pm. Only   pupils registered can sit the en-
trance assessment. Further information can be 
found on the SEAG website seagni.co.uk.  Please 
note it is parental responsibility to register and 
apply on time. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday  
Monday 27th May 2nd May Bank 
     Holiday 
Tuesday 28th May Staff Training 
Thursday 30th May School Photographer (P1 
   & P7 classes and Sports’ Teams 
Tuesday 11th June   Sports’ Day (Weather  
     permitting) 
Thursday 13th June   PTA Summer Fair 
Friday 21st June   P7 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
Please note the school will be closed on the Bank 
holidays and the Staff Training day. 
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